
Due to the lack of profitability, NACD will no longer offer printing 

service, effective November 1, 2007. We thank you for your loyal 

support and express our gratitude to you for promoting the importance 

of conservation. If you would like to continue having Harvey-Daco 

Printers provide their services, please call: 

 Cecilia O’Neal at 800-766-5207, or  

email her at coneal@harvey-daco.com  

 

You can also use a local printer in your area. The Conservation Logo 

and other information you will need to prepare business cards, 

letterheads, envelopes and more is available on NACD’s website at 

http://nacdnet.org/resources/logos/ 

. 

 


